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Dear Mike,

Re: Invitation to Neath Port Talbot Cabinet Scrutiny Meeting

Thank you for your letter dated 22nd July 2019 inviting the PSB to provide an 
update on Wellbeing Objectives 2 and 4 for the Cabinet Scrutiny Committee.  I 
can confirm that the officers leading the work will attend on 25th September to 
update Members on the progress made relating to Well-being Objective 2, 
Building Safe and Resilient Communities.

With regard to Well-being Objective 4, Well-being in the Workplace, we would 
be grateful if we could delay reporting progress in this area as the lead officer 
retired earlier this year and successor arrangements are currently being made.  
If that is acceptable I would be happy to arrange an update for the Committee in 
late Autumn 2019.

In response to Scrutiny Members’ question about the reference to transport in 
the Vision of the Public Services Board, the Vision of the PSB is intended to cover 
a 30 year time period.  The well-being objectives cover an initial 5 year period 
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and do not directly involve transport.  However, transport infrastructure is 
currently being addressed in other forums including the Swansea Bay City 
Region.

Should you wish to discuss anything further please do not hesitate to contact 
me directly. 

Yours faithfully,

Councillor Rob Jones
Chair of Neath Port Talbot Public Services Board


